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SHARON BOARD OF SELECTMEN
Draft until approved at the next regular meeting

A special meeting of the Sharon BOS was held on March 10, 2023 at 3PM at the Town Hall. Present
were the three Selectmen, John Hecht and the secretary.

First Selectman Colley called the meeting to order at 3PM.

The Board reviewed the proposed 2023-2024 budget and reviewed line items that could be reduced.
They discussed other avenues for funding for some items out of LoCIP — Green curbing ($30,000), dead
tree removal ($40,000) and the proposed speed humps for Hilltop Road ($30,000). This will be pursued.
With these reductions from the proposed budget, Mr. Flanagan made a motion to send the proposed
budget with the amendments made today to the Board of Finance for their review, seconded by Mr.
Jones, with all in favor.

With nothing further, Mr. Flanagan made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Jones, with all in favor.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:25.

Respectfully submitted,

Tina Pitcher, Town Secretary
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